
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Monument Global Release #3 results

Spray - DNR, Karen <karen.spray@state.co.us> Fri, Jul 26, 2013 at 9:32 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

And this email chain to Spill #200381625 as well.

Thanks.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Spray - DNR, Karen <karen.spray@state.co.us>
Date: Tue, Jul 23, 2013 at 1:35 PM
Subject: Re: Monument Global Release #3 results
To: Shawna Chubbuck <shawna.chubbuck@soudermiller.com>
Cc: Kerry Smith <ksmith@monumentglobal.com>, Don Freemyer <don@freemyerlaw.com>, Reid Allan
<reid.allan@soudermiller.com>, Cindy Gray <cindy.gray@soudermiller.com>

Shawna,

Reduced analytes approved as requested.  Note:  You need to lower your limit for the arsenic - <2.5 mg/kg does
not approach our standard of 0.39 mg/kg.

Please also make sure you collect some sidewall samples to confirm lateral removal as well as removal at depth.
 We want to make sure it is all appropriately addressed.

Thanks,

Karen

On Tue, Jul 23, 2013 at 11:07 AM, Shawna Chubbuck <shawna.chubbuck@soudermiller.com> wrote:

Karen,

Attached are the lab results from the surface samples that were collected on June 13th. I also included a summary table, which shows the

background sample that was collected for the first two releases on May 23rd. The map shows the GPS locations of the three samples. The
background sample is not on there, but all three releases are very close, so I’m assuming that we don’t need another background.

 

As of right now, we are planning on collecting soil samples tomorrow from the bottom of the excavated area that Tom Fox dug out. Based
on these results, we would like to request a reduced list of analytes, and sample for TPH, BTEX, napthalenes, inorganics, and Boron
only.

 

Please let me know if you have other suggestions, or any questions.

 

Thank you,
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Shawna Chubbuck

Project Scientist

112 W. Montezuma Ave., Suite 2

Cortez, CO 81321-2758

Office: (970) 565-4465  Fax: (970) 565-4776

Cell: (505) 488-8641

www.soudermiller.com

 

Souder, Miller & Associates - Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and

may contain confidential and/or privileged information or otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents

of this information is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.

 

Souder, Miller & Associates – Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software:  While the message and attachment(s) have been scanned with anti-virus software, Souder, Miller &

Associates does not guarantee that this message or any attachment(s) is free of computer viruses or other harmful software.  Souder, Miller & Associates does not accept liability for any

damages caused by any computer virus or other harmful software transmitted herewith.

 

-- 

Karen L. Spray, PG
SW Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission   
P.O. Box 2651
Durango, CO 81302
970-259-1619 (o) - 970-903-1242 (c)
karen.spray@state.co.us
www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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